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Important Upcoming Dates

● ACT Test - June 10
● SAT Test - June 3
● RHS Graduation - May 25, 2023 at 6 p.m.
● Senior Bright Futures Community 

Service Hours are DUE to guidance 
office by day of graduation

Celebrate & Then 
What?

The end of the school year is here!  With 
Cambridge testing underway and state 
testing about to begin during the first week 
of May, students are finishing up their 
requirements for the 2022-2023 school 
year.  And that means it is time to celebrate 
and also reflect.  

As you look back over this school year, 
take a few moments to consider your 
takeaways.  What went well?  What goals 
did you meet?  What changes do you want 
to make for next year?  Reflect upon what 
you learned as well as your successes and 
your failures.  Then, think about what you 
want to do differently next year.    

You should also celebrate your 
accomplishments.  If you haven’t already 
started a resume, begin to put one together 
and make sure to add those 
accomplishments from this school year to

it.  For those who completed a certification 
through a CTE class, list those on your 
resume.  For those who were selected for 
the National Honor Society or elected as a 
class officer or presented with an academic 
award, list those on your resume as well.  
Recording those achievements will make 
sure you don’t forget all you’ve done.  

Some of you might be tempted at this point 
to throw away your notes and completed 
assignments, but before you do that, 
consider whether you might need them for 
future classes.  Essays you wrote in English 
class might be of use when you begin your 
college and scholarship applications.  Those 
concepts you learned in Geometry will likely 
be needed again in physics, art, and some 
of your other math classes.  Saving your 
notes can help you when you need some 
background or reference information in your 
future classes.

Congratulations on another year done.  
Now, finish strong so that you can fully 
enjoy your summer to the fullest extent. 

Fireworks over the River Cam



Show Your 
Appreciation

May 8 - May 12 is teacher appreciation week.  During this week, please take a moment 
to show your appreciation for all the work your teachers have put in this year.  A thank 
you card with a handwritten note is a great way to bring a smile to your teachers’ faces.  
Let them know what you most enjoyed about their classes or share your favorite memory 
from the school year. 

Here are some other fun (and even better, free) ways to show your teachers how much 
you appreciate them:

● If you are an artist, create a special piece for your teacher.
● If you are a writer, write a poem or story for your teacher.
● Create a playlist for your teacher.
● Create and then print a word cloud poster for your teacher.
● Print and color a coloring sheet for your teacher.
● Create your teacher awards and print a certificate for each one to display.
● Donate some time to help your teacher clean or organize their classroom.
● Create a special video message or dance or song for your teacher
● If you are a baker, make your teachers a delicious treat..     



Class of 2023 Important Dates & 
Graduation Information



Spring Cambridge Test Results Release 
Dates
Scores from the spring Cambridge examinations 
will be released on August 10 for AICE exams and 
on August 16 for Pre-AICE Exams.

On August 10, returning students will be able to 
pick up their during 7th period.  

Class of 2023 graduates will be able to pick up 
their scores on the after school releases at 3:30 in 
the media center on August 10.  For those students 
who are unable to pick up their scores on August 
10, you can email Mrs. Matthews to have her send 
your scores to you electronically or you can pick 
them up in the days after August 10 in the guidance 
office.  

On August 16, Mrs. Matthews will deliver pre-AICE 
scores to students in their 1st or 2nd period class. 

Words of Wisdom From Our Graduating 
Seniors to Our Underclassmen and 

Incoming Freshman Class
As our time with our seniors winds down, we asked our soon-to-be graduates to reflect on 
their time at RHS and to think about the advice they would give to our incoming freshmen 
Cambridge class and our current Cambridge underclassmen.  Here’s what they had to say:

Make mistakes and don’t 
beat yourself up over 
them. Do your best but 
also take care of yourself.  
- Tiara H.

Think long term and use this as your 
motivation! Think: where do I want to be 

after high school? The Cambridge 
Program is a resource, so USE IT to help 
you get there! That’s what I’ve done, and 
now I’m able to accelerate my university 

education so that I begin college at a 
college sophomore or junior level. It will 

be hard, but you can do it.    - Jade R.



More Words of Wisdom…

I've taken Regular, Honors, AP, IB, and AICE classes and out of 
those I have found AICE classes to be the best. It's a lot of work, 
but there is a deeper meaning and perspective to it that just 
makes it incomparable to other programs. I'm always shocked 
over how much of my knowledge from Cambridge classes I've 
already used in everyday life. You get a deep understanding of 
these subjects and it won't ever leave you, and even further, you 
master the skills of being a student that will make the transition 
to college a lot easier. So my advice is to stick with it. 
Sometimes the idea of writing that next paper is unbearable, but 
more often than that I've actually enjoyed learning about things 
in my classes, which is something I never really experienced 
before the Cambridge program. Once you get through it, you'll 
be grateful you did.    -Jillian B.

Don’t let the time fly. My biggest regret is 
not spending more time with my friends 

or even socially in general. Now that 
we’re so close to graduation I’m like 

rushing to make up for so much lost time 
with my friends. Also don’t let  your 

grades slip. It’s harder to do that towards 
the end when there’s no motivation, but I 
have two classes on campus this year all 
because I worked so hard my past three 

years. 
 Samantha K.

You will never regret 
trying too hard as much 
as you will not trying 
enough.    - Luke C.

Your GPA matters now! Set 

yourself up for success by taking 

your first year of high school 

seriously and get involved in 

clubs/sports. I always tell myself "I 

wish I would have started sooner" 

 -Rissa H.

The party life may be 
tempting to chase but 
stay clear of bad 
influences and people 
who are not around 
you for just you. Value 
yourself over anything 
even if it means 
missing out 
sometimes.   -Nico B.

Use a planner and don't forget 
to have fun :)  - Angela P.

Be nice to your te
achers, 

they are there to help 

you!  - 
Tiffa

ny R.



Have fun! High 
school goes by so 
quickly, but it’ll be 

the best time of your 
life if you spend it 

wisely with the right 
people. - John D.

Time management is your best 
friend. Do your work during school 
so you can have fun with everyone 

else on weekends, instead of 
cramming in last minute 

assignments and studying for 
exams. Also make sure to 

participate; you're only in high 
school once and have fun while 

you're here! and don't be scared to 
ask for help or raise your hand.  

               - June F.

You will change so much 

through the 4 years, so 

don't be afraid of 

change.  -Emalie C.

You can get bitter or 
you can get better.  

- Jacie C.

My words of wisdom for anyone 
wanting to join the Cambridge 

program is to just do it. It might 
seem scary, stressful and 

challenging. Truthfully, it is, but it 
is incredibly worth it. You learn so 

many great life skills, build 
friendships, and create great 

career and college opportunities.  
- Lily M.

Never tell yourself that “you 
can’t”. Even when it seems too 
hard, find the strength in you to 
strive for what you want and I 
promise, it will all work out in 

your favor in the end.  -Shelby C.

Have fun but don't blow 

off school work.  Once 

you get behind, it’s hard 

to catch back up  

-Zakary B.



Changing your mindset 
about school is very 

important. Instead of seeing 
it as draining and boring, 

see it as an opportunity to 
learn and begin to set up the 
rest of your life.  -Kiyarra T.

You don’t know whether or not you 

will fail or succeed so at least try. 

It’s better to say you attempted to 

achieve something than gave up 

because you said “I can’t do it” or 

“I’m not good enough for this”.  

- Abigail M.

Study hard, find your 
people (trust me you WILL 
find your people here), and 
engage in the community 

that this high school is 
because it only wants to 

see you succeed.  
 -Jane S.

You will find your group here at 
Rockledge high. The teachers are 
fantastic and truly care about their 
students. Being in the Cambridge 

program was the best decision I could 
make for my academic success. I 

love being raider and will miss 
Rockledge so much. Have a great 

time here.  -Brynn C.

Do hard work now so 
you can relax later; 
everything pays off in 
the end.  - Aiden P.

Don't procrastinate. 
-Trenton C. & Brianna S. & 
Devin M. & Naomi O’Neal & 

Alexa R. 

Commit.
-Timothy O.

Stick to your classes and make 
as many friends as you can.  

-Fabian G.



Join a club and do 
extra-curricular. Get 

involved to get the most 
out of your years in the 

Cambridge program. 
Make friends who push 

you to be the best person 
you can be.   -Abigail B.

Dedication always means 
more than natural talent.  

Never compare yourself to 
others; only compare yourself 
to you.  Dwelling on the past 
does nothing for your future.   

-Brielle P.

Never take any minute for granted, enjoy 
your high-school time and make sure to go 
out of your way to strive for the best test 

scores and grades. All the stress and work 
will be worth it  -Keyri Mendoza Gutierrez

Take a variety of AICE 
classes and you can 

find what you’re really 
interested in. Turn in 
your assignments on 

time.  -Vallori S.

Cambridge is an important responsibility, but do 
not stress yourself out. Yes, it’s important, but no, 
it isn’t everything. Your health (especially mental) 
is way more important than 30 extra minutes of 
study time. Use your time wisely and you won’t 

have to worry. Don’t be afraid to ask for help, or to 
change classes/courses to make it easier for you.  

- Lily C.

Make sure to take some 
time for yourself!! These 

classes can be stressful, so 
don't get too overwhelmed. 

- Sequoia B.

Always take your 
classes seriously. 

Allow yourself to be 
placed ahead. Ask 
for help whenever 
you feel behind or 

confused. 
-Khalasia H.   

College will be there when you get there, so 
just enjoy high school. It can be so stressful 
(junior year in particular) but don’t forget that 
there are so many formative and wonderful 
things you can be a part of. Don’t be afraid to 
participate. :)   - Macy U.

Most of the time, 
passing is as simple 
as doing the work in 

a timely manner.
-Michael N.



As graduation day approaches, the RHS Cambridge program would like to 
recognize those Cambridge students in the Class of 2023 who have already 
earned their AICE Diploma as well as those who are attempting to earn their 
AICE diploma with our current testing session.  

Please enjoy learning a little about each of them and their plans after high 
school on the following pages of the newsletter.

We will start with those students who have already earned their AICE 
Diplomas.

The RHS Cambridge 
Program Proudly 

Presents…





























And now for those who are trying to earn their diploma with the current testing session.










































